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Comments: I am writing to ask that you please reconsider the proposed Stibnite mining project. There are a

million reasons not to do this. For me personally I ask because I am a whitewater kayaker, who values this wild

place for what it is, the way it is. Additionally, I believe we are moving toward a green future, if not shortly, we will

be forced to in coming years as the climate crisis worsens, and this land will be so much more valuable to Idaho

as land for wildlife and recreation. Please, as an American, I am begging you to protect my public land. Do not

continue with this mining project, but let us use this land the way God intended it to be used. 


